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We send you a short newsletter to inform you 
about the latest developments. 
 
Students 
Until now all our students are still healthy and 
they keep to the corona-rules. 
 
On Monday October 12 the schools in Kenya 
opened their doors. And also the universities. 
We are proud to inform you that three of our 
students were given a place at university: 

 
Silas Owiti 
Silas taking a Bachelor of 
Science at Kenyatta  
University, studying 
sciences. 
In Rift Valley. 
 
 
 
 
Phenny Akini 
Phenny is taking a 
Bachelor of Tourism 
management at Karatina 
University stydying 
tourism and 
management. 
Near Nyeri. 
 
 
Tyrus Omondi 
Tyrus is taking a 
Bachelor of Arts at 
Maseno University, 
studying Arts. 
In Kisumu. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We wish them all a lot of success with their 
studies. 
 
 
AGAI secondary school 
On the 12th of October form 4 started, later that 
week form 8. After that the other forms. 
Teaching online was not possible because our 
students don’t have a laptop.  
 
Two of our new students at AGAI are: 
  

Charles Osawa 
Charles is living with his 
mother. In their garden 
they grow maize and they 
have some chickens. In the 
holidays he is living with 
his grandmother because 
his mother is working 
during the day.  
Charles has 3 brothers and 
1 sister. His father died in 
2008.  

 
 

Emmanuel Juma 
Emmanuel is living with his 
grandmother. His father 
died 5 years ago and his 
mother doesn’t have a job. 
Emmanuel is strong and 
helps his neighbour with 
cutting bananas when 
necessary. 

 
 
We wish you all a good health and we hope 
that you will be able to still keep supporting 
us in this difficult time. 
We thank you in advance! 
 


